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KUDOS– To all the teachers who are doing before and afterschool tutoring.  

KUDOS– To Mr. Flores, Mr. Lopez and Ms. Adams and everyone who helped at last 

nights rally. 

KUDOS– To Ms. Pantoja, Ms. Moreno, Mr. Cooper, Mr. Narez and Mr. Maturino for  

Monday’s Senior parent night.  

Student Senate  

Student Senate met Thursday, October 22 and discussed the following items: 

 Lunch and after school reflection as inappropriate behavior consequences and morning 

tardiness 

 Seniors who have D’s and/or F’s and “Open Period” beginning student success classes 

to assure they are on track for graduation 

Student senate also selected four student representatives for the SHS School Site Council, 

which meets next on Tuesday October 27, at 6:00 in the Mission Room at Soledad High 

School.  The student members of the council are:  

 Lori Camacho 

 Duway Martinez 

 Jerry Benites 

 Daisy Rodriguez 

School Site Council 

Our School Site Council met Tuesday, October 20.   

The Vice- Chair Mr. Pugo facilitated the meeting.   

The School Site Council and attendees discussed revisions of our Single Plan for Student 

Achievement and recent assessment data.  In addition the SSC discussed the purpose of 

accreditation and WASC, as well as the upcoming WASC site visitation that will occur the 

third week of April.   

We will meet again on Tuesday, October 27, at 6:00 in the Mission Room to continue data 

discussion and goal setting to assure our categorical funding supplements the education of 

our Title I, Title III Immigrant, and Title III Limited English Proficient Students.   

Student of the Month 

Our October Student of the Month will be Thursday, November 5th at 4:00 pm in the SHS 

multi-purpose room.   

 

October 23rd  

-Homecoming vs Marina 

-Homecoming parade at 2pm 

October 24th 

-Saturday School 

-Homecoming Dance 7pm to 11pm 

October 26th 

October 27th 

-Volleyball vs Santa Catalina  

-ETS College Applications work-

shops during lunch 

October 28th 

-Leadership meeting 

-ETS College Applications work-

shops during lunch 

October 29th 

-Picture retakes 

-Volleyball at King City  

-Parent Conferences from 6pm to 

8pm 

October 30th 

-Football vs Carmel  

October 31st 

-Saturday School  

 

 



  

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: 

“Nothing is more despicable than respect 
based on fear.” 
- Albert Camus  

It's happening in FFA! This past school year, we have been attending many exciting events. 

October has been a very busy month. Our Ag boosters had a very successful pulled pork fundraiser. The funds will be used to help 

extend the pens in the Ag area to fit our rapidly expanding program. On October 7th, we took 36 students to the opening and closing 

competition in Salinas. There, they competed in a collaborative prepared public speaking contest. We had a 2nd place overall of-

ficer  team and had multiple 1st place students and overall the competitors represented the school very well. The following weekend, 

the officer team attended a leadership conference in Hollister where they learned team building skills and how to better serve their 

members in their respective office. We're also getting ready for the Salinas valley fair where our first parent meeting we had approx-

imately 250 parents and guest attending the informational meeting where 84 students signed up to show livestock at the fair. This 

Thursday we are taking 21 freshmen, also known as Greenhands, to a leadership conference where they will learn how to be more 

involved in the FFA and how to make a positive change in their home and community. At the end of this month, Justin Massa will 

be flying to Kentucky and receiving his American Degree-- the highest level of membership an FFA member can earn. Only two 

percent of all FFA members meet the qualifications to obtain this degree. Currently, we are gearing up for our Greenhand/Chapter 

Farmer banquet, set to be in mid November. We are also excited to announce that every student within the agriculture academy is 

placed in a appropriate career pathway. Within each pathway students will earn, by the end of the year, an industry certificate that 

they will be able to use to get an internship and/or job.  

 

 

Soledad Bee Player of the week: 

Football                       Volleyball 

Emmanuel Ortega          Danielle Perez 

Football has a game today against Marina  

Come and support our team, and see who 

gets crowned homecoming queen and king.   

 

Any student that interested in 

taking the ASVAB on October 

28th please see your counselor. 

Over 100 parents attended our  

senior parent meeting this past 

Monday.  

ATT 

ipad insurance has been extended 

until Nov 1st.  


